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17th May 1932. 

Dear Miss Rundle, 

I am enclosing a copy of a memorandum containing proposals 

for the foundation of an International !emor1al to Florence 

Nightingale, together with a copy of the resolutions passed by 

the Executive Committee of the League of Red Cross Societies at 

its meeting held on April 25th 1932. The Secretary General of 

the League of Red Cross Societies asks to be informed whether 

the Council of Bedford College and the College of Nursing are in 

agreement with these proposals. 

The matter has been before the Committee for the Organisation 

of Courses for International gtudents and before the Council of 

Bedford College who passed the following resolution:-

"That the Council of Bedford Colleg e are in agreement with 
the proposals for the found~tion of an International 
e'!lorial to Flot'ence Nightingale and with the resolutions 

passed by the Executive Committee of the League of Red 
Cross 5oc1eties at its meeting held on April 25th 1932 
provided that, should the plans for the Internat1onal 
Florence Nightingale Memorial Foundation in London mature 
and it be desired thlt Bedford College take any part in 
the educational work, responsibility for the conduct of 
the courses be under the contPol of the Council of Bedford 
College in the same way as they at present control the 
courses for International s tudents under the League of 
Red Cross Societies." 



Will you be good enough to let me know whether the College 

or Nursing are also willing to agree to the proposals set forth 

in the me~orandum enclosed and would be prepared to co-operate 

with the Council of Bedford College in the organisation of the 

courses in the same way as hitherto? 

Yours s1neerely, 

Secretary of Council. 


